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HIGH SCHOOL VACCINATIONS: 

Information for parents 
Bolton NHS Foundation Trust has a dedicated School Aged Immunisation Team made up of 
highly skilled staff who are experienced in offering vaccinations to all high school aged children 
in Bolton. 

 What vaccinations should I expect my child to receive this term? 

 From April 2024 to July 2024, the Immunisation Team will be continuing to offer and deliver the Human 
Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccinations to all pupils in Year 8 

 

For more information about conditions and vaccines visit: www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the immunisation team who can offer advice or assistance. 
 

EMAIL: Bolton5-19immsteam@boltonft.nhs.uk        CALL: 01204 463170 
 

HPV - What do I need to do? 

 

 
 

 

Year 11 Pupils 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

You now should have 
received a consent 
pack through school or 
in the post.  
 
Please return this 
consent form to 
school, even if you do 
not wish for your 
child to receive these 
vaccinations, so we 
can update your child’s 
records. 

 

Measles, Mumps and Rubella (MMR) 
Vaccinations 
 
The Immunisation Team will also be offering the 
MMR Vaccination to any young person in Years 
7 – 13 who may be incomplete with these 
vaccinations. 
 
What do I need to do? 
 
Please check your child’s red book (this was 
given at birth) or contact your GP Practice if you 
are unsure about your child’s MMR Status 
 
If your child is outstanding with an MMR, please 
contact the Immunisation Team via the contact 
details below and we will advise how these 
vaccinations can be completed 

If your child is in Year 11, you may have received a letter from us 
regarding their Immunisation Status and any outstanding vaccinations 
they may still require before leaving school at the end of August 2024. 
 
If you have received a letter and would like to discuss how your child can 
receive the vaccinations we are offering, please contact the team via the 

details below. 
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